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Ref no. 08/256 
28 July 2008 

Review of Asset Lives (2009 Determination)  

Invitation to Tender 
 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory 
Tribunal (IPART) is seeking a suitably qualified 
consultant to conduct a review of Asset Lives for 
metropolitan water agencies.  This review will be 
a key input to the calculation of a depreciation 
allowance and hence the determination of the 
maximum water, wastewater and stormwater 
charges to apply from 1 July 2009.  
 
Copies of the consultancy brief may be obtained from
IPART’s website, www.ipart.nsw.gov.au. Tenders should be 
lodged by 5:00pm on Friday 22 August 2008. Inquiries to 
Lucy Garnier on Ph: (02) 9113 7709, or at
lucy_garnier@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

James P Cox, Chief Executive Officer and Full Time Member 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 

 


